
Does your child use technology and social media? 

This parent evening is a MUST for you!  
 

Social Networking and Online Safety: 

Accountability and Responsibility                               

in a Digital World 

with Paul Davis 
 

Thursday, February 7, 2019 

6:30 pm – 8:00 pm 

Northern Lights Public School 

 

   Topics will include:  

 Snapchat, Instagram, Facebook 

 Smartphones and Digital Trails 

 Cyberbullying, Texting, Sexting 

 Online Gaming & Online Security 

 

Light Refreshments will be served. 

All parents, caregivers, community members welcome! 

Hosted by Northern Lights Public School’s School Council  

 


